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Bulletin Announcements for February 18, 2018 

 

Witmer Heights Church Life Activities Calendar 
Feb. 18 - April 1 – Bring your coins (and dollars) for “My Coins Count” offering. 

Feb. 20 – First Deaf Inc. Board meeting at church – 6:30 pm. 

Feb. 25 – WH Game Night - Game night from 5:30-8:00.  Please bring favorite games and a finger food to share at 5:30. 

March 5 – March 9 – Volunteer opportunity.  (See details below) 

March 7 – Community Night – Meal at 6:15 pm, followed by “Just Jammin’.  (See details below). 

April 23 – WH Volunteer day at MCC Resource Center.  (9:00 am - 3:00 pm)  - Mark your calendar. 
 

Sunday, February 18     Sunday, February 25  
Message Randy Keener and Worship Team   Randy Keener 
Greeters John and Mim Buckwalter    Wes Newswanger and Karen Diffenbach 

~We appreciated the support of our church family during Jim's recent pacemaker implant which was successful.  Thank you 

for your prayers and the prayer plant with a thoughtful card!        ~Jim and Phyllis Oswald 

 

~Our yearly “My Coins Count” for MCC began Sun., January 14, and will continue through April 1.  Money will be taken 

to the MCC Relief Sale on April 6.  Bring your coins each Sunday.  Also persons are needed to choose a Sunday to match the 

coins collected that Sunday.  Contact Becca and Cory Eavenson if you are willing to match on any given Sunday.The total 
for February 11 was not available at print time.  It will be announced as soon as available.  Total so far: $565.40.   
(Last year’s total was $2,041.10).     
  
Encouragement Link - Week of February18-24) 
Joshua Boyer –Mary/Paul Zehr     Johanna Hoffer –Sophia Zook        *Madeline Mast –Rose/Chris Kennel 

*Micah Boyer –Mim Wert             Allison Kachel – Vanessa/Dan Boyer        Mia Swartley – Mim/John Buckwalter 

Cory Eavenson – Cindy Witmer    Jansen Kachel – Karen/Abe Diffenbach     Leslie Wang – Gladys/John Landis 
 

   *Your contact with Micah and Madeline will need to be by email only since they are on their EMU Cross Culture 
experience in Guatemala.  To follow them on the Cross Culture blog, copy/paste into your browser.  
https://emu.edu/now/crosscultural/category/guatemala-cuba-2018/ 
 

~Our next Community Night is March 7.  There will be a meal at 6:15.  Bring hot and cold dishes of food to share.  After 

the meal, there will be a Bible lesson for the children afterwhich they will join the adults for “Just Jammin’.”  Bring your 

instruments and voices and we will “jam” and sing together. 

~Witmer Heights Volunteer Opportunity - Many of you remember the opportunity our congregation had last year to 

help serve at the women's winter shelter with YWCA in Lancaster City.    This year our congregation will again be helping to 

staff the shelter from March 5-March 9.  We need volunteers for evening and overnight shifts.   Sign ups in the back of the 

Church.   See Randy for more details or if you have questions.   

~Connections for women (and men if they are interested) meets at Mellinger Mennonite Church fellowship hall, Tues. 
mornings from 9:00–11:00.  The topic for Feb. 20 will be “Are We There Yet?”  Do you feel like you are speeding through 

life, running on empty as you strive to complete your never ending “to-do” lists; all while your eyes are focused on your 

destination?  JJ Landis will encourage you to realize that the road you’re speeding on is your own life, and you have already 

arrived! 

 

~Lancaster Mennonite High School will be presenting the musical version of L. Frank Baum's classic story "THE 

WIZARD OF OZ" February 22-24,  7 p.m. all nights plus a 2 p.m. Saturday matinee.  The stage version closely follows the 

classic 1939 MGM film starring Judy Garland.  More information at www.lancastermennonite.org/events/lmh-musical-the-

wizard-of-oz.       (Note:  Alana Stoltzfus is a “Munchkin” in The Wizard of Oz show.) 

 


